
Y5 Homework – Friday 14th July, 2023 Due: Wednesday 19th July, 2023 
 

Note for parents 

As part of our PSHE programme, and as required in the Year 5 curriculum, the children have started a unit of work 

Titled ‘Changing Me’. This topic focuses on how their bodies will change throughout puberty and adolescence. They 

will also be made aware of both the female and male reproductive systems. It concludes with a lesson on conception 

and the children will learn the science behind how babies are made. As I’m sure you are aware, this is a mature topic 

that the children have not experienced at school before. I think it is important that you are aware that we will be 

approaching these elements of the curriculum next week, and that your children may have some further questions 

for you at home. 

If you have any questions regarding this unit of work, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Your task 

We’d like you to reflect on this year at school using the sub-heading you can see in this example. You are free to set 

out your work however you please, an example is below: 

 

 


